
 
 
 
October 4, 2024 
 
 
 
Colby Village Elementary School Families, 
 
With the new lunch program starting, the P.T.O. has come to find out we are no 
longer allowed to run our lunch program like we have been doing in the past.  
 
Friday October 18th will be the last day Little Caesars will be delivering to the 
school.  
 
Healthy Hunger is in the process of refunding those that have purchased this 
year. Please be patient while they work to return money to the card it was 
purchased on.   
 
We would like to thank Little Ceasars for all the wonderful pizza days our school 
has had over the last number of years.  
 
Any questions, please feel free to email Krystal Courchesne at 
krys_courchesne@hotmail.com. 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
The C.V.E.S. P.T.O. 

mailto:krys_courchesne@hotmail.com

